Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:27 PM
To: Deke & Corrin Brown

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Highlands Neighborhood

Hi Deke and Corrin!

| hope you two are doing well! | do believe the photo in the EIR and Tom’s photo are taken from different places (EIR
photo taken from further back). See the cars parked and the curb cut on the left. To really compare, photos should be
taken from the same place.

The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum. The request has been granted
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021.

Stay cool!

From: Deke & Corrin Brown <d.cbrown@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 5:07 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; Don Horsley
<dhorsley@smcgov.org>; Carole Groom <cgroom@smcgov.org>; Warren Slocum <WSlocum@smcgov.org>; David
Canepa <dcanepa@smcgov.org>

Subject: Highlands Neighborhood

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

We oppose these project changes ! Build it only as approved !

The FEIR said house 11 would look like this attached photo and that there would not be an impact.
Do you think these pictures of house 11 match? There needs to be new EIR review on this newly
discovered significant impact!
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Chamberlain has learned this lesson well !

The Original EIR said the project was not habitat for white tailed kite but here is a picture and it
actually is its habitat and needs to be reviewed in a supplemental EIR (pic attached)

We miss our kites. All we have now are rats, gophers and snakes. Not good for our children. | have
to check for snakes every time | go out to my garage.

The amount of grading is more than doubling from what was originally approved. This is not a minor
modification by any standard!

Our streets and sidewalks have cracked and eroded. The tile in our house has cracked as well as the
front driveway.

If Chamberlain continues to ignore these things by grading without concerns for the neighborhood we
will have to bring suit.

If the radiant heat fails on Cobblehill there will be trouble !!!!

Please look at the original plans and have Chamberlain adhere to them and not



